
 9`  
 

 
 

 H 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 
 
 
                                                                         

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

* Parish Council Members have been elected. Thanks everyone for voting. We would like to thank Bob 
Jansen, Pat Jensen, Gretchen Hupp and Lynn Morfeld for running for Pastoral Council. We congratulate 
Lynn Morfeld and Pat Jensen, who have been voted to serve another 3 years on the council.  
 *Thank You to those who have decided to become our new Lector’s and EMHC’s!  
The rural training will be at the following locations and times: 
                       August 18th- 7:00-10:00 pm at St. Isidore’s in Columbus, NE. 
                       August 21st – 1:30-4:30 pm at St. Mary’s in West Point, NE. 
                       August 28th – 1:30-4:30 pm at St. Mary’s in Norfolk, NE. 
The Mandation will be held at St. Mary’s Church in Norfolk on September 7th at 7:00pm.  
 *Celebration of Catholic Marriage: The Archdiocese of Omaha celebrates Catholic Marriage every 
year with a Celebration of Marriage Mass & Reception honoring couples who are celebrating their 
Catholic Marriage with a 5th, 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th, or 60th + anniversary in 2016. The celebration will be 
in Norfolk at St. Mary’s Church on Sunday, Sept. 4th, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. If you wish to be included in the 
celebration this year, please contact Fr. Jerry at 402-439-2147 or DeAnn Stodola at 
stpeters@stanton.net by July 15th.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*St. Joseph’s Annual Ice Cream Social in Pierce, NE. will be held at the Parish Center on Sunday June 
26th from 4-8 pm. Everyone welcome. Free will donation.
*Retreats of Interest:  
1. “The Art of Pausing” is a one –day retreat scheduled for June 25th, 2016 at the St. Benedict Retreat 
Center in Shuyler, NE. Hosts will be Srs. Kathleen Courtney, OSB and Marietta Kerkvliet, OSB from 
Yankton, SD. Their focus will be on how to bring more awareness and balance into our lives. What 
prevents us from taking time with God and those we love? Program fee- $30. Lunch is available at the 
center for $10.50. More info call 402-352-8819. 
2. For Adults who are Divorced, Widowed, or Legally Separated- A beginning experience (BE) 
weekend retreat is planned for June 24-26 at the Archdioceses Retreat Center, St. Joseph’s Hall, 3330 
North 60 Street, Omaha, NE. The weekend begins Friday evening at 7:00 pm, and ends Sunday 
afternoon at 4:00 pm. Open to individuals of all faith. For more info: visit 
www.beginningexperienceofomaha.org or call Kay Buhrman at 402-551-9003.  
 

                

 

 

 

                   

 

 

            

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

                   Sat. June 25th - 5:30 pm                   Sun.  June 26th - 10:00 am 
Lector-        M. Lance    D. Fuerhoff 
 
EMHC-       J. Lance    Deacon Al 
         
Servers-      G. Graham/L. Hoehne  A. Arens/T. Cunningham 
            
Gifts-         M. & A. Hoferer   M. Hopson/J. Houdek  
          
Ushers-      B. Lueinghoener/T. McKeon  K. Meyer/D. Molacek 

   
Organist-    Sindelar    Psotta  
Cantor-       Sorricks    Nordby 
    
SHC---------------------------------------------------------- Deacon Al 
 
 Money Counter------------------------------------------ Dan & Val Morfeld 
   

Mass Intentions -   June 20th-June 26th, 2016 

                      Intention                                  From 

M. 7:25 am    Dec. mbrs. Of the Kabes Families  Marcie Suchan 

T.   7:25 am   Special Intention   Ralph and Shirley Wolken 

W. 7:25 am   Ian Reese    Brett and Lisa Wilke 

Th. 7:25 am    Jansen & Ternus Families  Bob and Margaret Ternus 

Fr.  7:25 am    NO MASS 

Sa. 5:30 pm    Beverly Hill Dufeld  Shari Chase  

Su.10:00am    Brian Nordby   Brad and Terri Johnson                                       

Please send bulletin 
announcements to 

stpeters@stanton.net 
by Wednesday 

morning 

Thank You! 

 

 
 

 

          

 
 
 

 

St. Peter’s Church 

1504 Ivy Street 

Stanton, NE. 
     June 19th, 2016 

You can find St. Peter’s online at www.stpeterstanton.parishesonline.com 

Question of the Week – How can we and our children get more out of Mass? 
Our Profession of Faith: This is where we proclaim our faith as individuals and as a 
community. I used to find it comforting when we pray together, “We believe…” (before 
they changed it to “I believe”) because whatever was lacking in what I believed on 
any given Sunday (because of doubts and questions I may have) was made up for by 
the faith of someone in the pew in front of me or behind me, on the other side of town, 
or the other side of the world. Together we have complete faith! Engage: Whatever 
you have questions or doubts about the Creed, begin to explore them vigorously, one 
at a time. Examine why the Church teaches what she teaches in each instance, and 
allow your questions and doubts to strengthen your faith rather than diminish it.  
 

   Financial Stewardship 
June 12th  , 2016 

Adult Envelopes……… 1,908.00 
Youth Offering………..      18.31 
                       TOTAL:$1,926.31 
                         
  gggh 
                      

Monthly Meetings 
KOC: First Monday at 8:00 pm 
Altar Soc: First Thur. at 1:30 
pm 
Rolls: First Sunday after 
Mass 
Pastoral Council: Second 
Sunday 9:00 am            

                                   

 

“If anyone wishes to 
come after me, he must 
deny himself and take up 

his cross daily and 
follow me.” Luke 9:23  
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